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Value of the Month for March is Positivity 

Dates for your diary:    *changed from previous date  

2nd March Wren Class Assembly 2.45pm TO BE REARRANGED 

6th March Bollywood Dance Festival and Workshops 

8th March Reports to Parents 

9th March* REARRANGED World Book Day 

9th March Robins Class Assembly 2.45pm 

12th March ASD Parent Support Group 10.45am—12.00pm 

Attendance 

Attendance winners for last week ... 

1st  Kingfishers 99.3% 

2nd Wrens  96.7% 

3rd Herons  96.6%  
 

Excellent attendance 

Kingfishers. Well done!

It was very close this 

week between Wrens 

and Herons... 

Hello … 

What a way to mark the official First Day of Spring! The decision to close the school yesterday and today 

was not an easy one, but was definitely the right one! The safety of pupils, parents and staff comes first 

and as such there was no real choice. I do hope you have enjoyed having some extra time with your children 

and have managed to get out and enjoy the snow! It has just started snowing again here at home this           

afternoon—I think another sledging session might be on the cards!  

I am expecting that school will be open 

as usual on Monday. If for any reason 

it is not, we will of course notify you on 

the Dorset For You website, our own  

website and via Parentmail.  

Thank you to Sarah Snook for this 

photo of our school this morning! Where 

there once was a carpark there is now 

just a pristine blanket of snow ... 

NEW DATE … Because of the snow day yesterday we were not able to have our World Book Day. We        

appreciate the effort parents have gone to with costumes and we know how excited the children were to 

share their costumes with us so we are going to have our own Wyke World Book Day next FRIDAY 9th 

MARCH! We look forward to seeing the children’s costumes then! Teachers have lots of exciting activities 

planned for the day and children will bring their £1 book voucher home with them then. 

Enjoy the snow! Stay safe and wrap up warm! We would love to see some of your ‘snow day fun’ photos so do email them to 

the school office if you would like to share them with us! See you all next week ... 
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